
ROYAL BOROUGH OF WINDSOR & MAIDENHEAD
STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL ON RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

will meet on Tuesday, 8th November, 2016

at 6.00 pm

COUNCIL CHAMBER - TOWN HALL, 

Item Subject Page No.

1.  Election of Chairman and Vice Chairman 
To elect a Chairman and Vice Chairman of the committee for the next 
year.

2.  Welcome 

3.  Apologies For Absence 
To receive any apologies for absence.

4.  Declarations of Interest 
To receive any declarations of interest.

3 - 4

5.  Minutes of the last meeting 
To receive and agree the minutes of the meeting held on 15th June.

5 - 8

6.  Membership Update 

7.  Annual Report 
To receive and discuss the 2015/16 annual SACRE report.

9 - 18

8.  Results of RE exams in the Royal Borough 
To compare and discuss the provisional results of this year’s RE GCSE 
exams with the confirmed results of last year’s exams.

9.  Update on Crossing the Bridges Project 
To receive and review a report on the Pan Berkshire Hub and the Crossing 
the Bridges project.

19 - 22

10.  RE Teacher Training and Support 
To receive a verbal update on RE teacher training and support.

11.  Review of Tell MAMA Annual Report 
To consider the contents of the report from Tell MAMA, summarising 
research in relation to anti-Islam hate crimes.

23 - 82

12.  NASACRE Constitutional Changes 
To discuss and vote on proposed changes to the NASACRE constitution.

83 - 88

13.  Building Respectful Schools and Societies 
To note the contents of a letter sent to Education Secretary Justine 
Greening signed on behalf of NASACRE by chairman Paul Smalley, and to 
welcome feedback from members.

89 - 94

14.  Any Other Business 
To note any other items of business.

15.  Dates of Future Meetings 
To note that the next meeting is scheduled for March 13th 2017.



Members of the Press and Public are welcome to attend this meeting.
Andy Carswell Democratic Services 

Issued: October 31st 2016

In the event of the fire alarm sounding or other emergency, please leave the building quickly 
and calmly by the nearest exit.  Do not stop to collect personal belongings and do not use the 

lifts.  Congregate in the Town Hall Car Park, Park Street (immediately adjacent to the Town 
Hall) and do not re-enter the building until told to do so by a member of staff.


